


IV. Financial Dashboard
Jodi Bogen, Chief Financial Officer, went over the financial dashboard for September 2022 and
answered questions from the Board.

V. Meet the Department
Tad Amore, Director of Information Technology, introduced his team.

Daniel McCracken, Business and Data Analyst 
Patrick Shea, Software Applications Specialist 
Kenny Gallegos, Technical Support Analyst 

- Adam Yaccarino, Technical Support Analyst

VI. Meeting Agenda

Foundations for Leaders Organizing for Water and Sustainability (FLOWS) Program
Presentation
Tim Beal, Director of Sustainable Communities, introduced some of the members of the FLOWS
team: Rinchen lndya Love, Gabriela Galindo, Alejandro Murillo, and Andrea Yoloteotl Nawage. The 
FLOWS team gave an overview and history of their work in the community, including work with 
BHP residents, and answered questions from the Board.

2023 Budget Draft
Jodi Bogen, Chief Financial Officer, presented the 2023 Budget Draft and answered questions from 
the Board. The Finance Committee reviewed the Budget Draft during the Monday, November 7
meeting. The Board will vote on approval during the December 2022 meeting.

Resolution #2022-11 - Opting Out of Participation in Colorado's Family and Medical Leave 
Insurance ("FAMLI") Program
Julia Arencibia, Director of HR, presented on the FAMLI Program and answered questions from the 
Board.

COMMISSIONER LORD MOVED TO APPROVE RESOLUTION #2022-11 TO OPT OUT OF
PARTICIPATION IN COLORADO'S FAMILY AND MEDICAL LEASE INSURANCE ("FAMLI")
PROGRAM. COMMISSIONER COOPER SECONDED THE MOTION. The motion to approve the
resolution passed unanimously.

Resolution #2022-12 - 2023 Housing Choice Voucher Payment Standards
Karen Brunnemer, MTW and Federal Policy Director, presented on the Housing Choice Voucher
Payment Standards and answered questions from the Board.

COMMISSIONER LORD MOVED TO APPROVE RESOLUTION #2022-12 PAYMENT STANDARDS. 
COMMISSIONER BISSONETTE SECONDED THE MOTION. The motion to approve the resolution
passed unanimously.

Karen mentioned that the HCV Department is providing educational series to participants. The
series gives an overview of the HCV program and participants are able to ask questions. The series 
has been presented during the afternoons and evenings in both English and Spanish.

Resolution #2022-13 - Supplemental Resolution for the Mt Calvary Senior Housing Tax
Credit Project
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Laura Sheinbaum, Director of Real Estate and Development, presented the Supplemental Resolution 
for the Mt. Calvary Senior Housing Tax Credit Project and answered questions from the Board. 

COMMISSIONER BISSONETTE MOVED TO APPROVE RESOLUTION #2022-13 TO ENABLE THE 

CLOSING OF THE FULL FINANCIAL TRANSACTIONS FOR MT. CALVARY. COMMISSIONER 

GRIFFIN SECONDED THE MOTION. The motion to approve the minutes passed unanimously. 

VII. Board Matters

Resident Representative Council Update
Commissioner Griffin said that the RRC discussed the following items:

The RRC had one of its biggest meetings, with residents joining from different family sites 
(Palo Park, Broadway East, Foothills Community, Madison, and Glen Willow). 
Dear Rohr, Director of Maintenance, answered several questions. 
The RRC is working to have childcare and interpretation available during the meetings. 
The RRC elections will be held in January 2023. 

BHP Foundation Board Update 
Commissioner Schoenfeld reported for the BHP Foundation Board. The Foundation discussed the 
following topics: 

- The Foundation Board had a BHP site tour on October 25. The tour focused on different
resident services provided at the BHP communities. The tour group visited different 
community centers and met with BHP staff.
GivingTuesday will be on December 6, 2022, and everyone is encouraged to participate, 
including any donations possible to the BHP Foundation.

Announcements and Other Items from the Board 
There were no announcements from the Board. 

Conference Opportunities 
Commissioner Walker and Jeremy said that Commissioners can email Jason Acuna if they are 
interested in attending any conference opportunities. 

Future Board Items 
Jeremy Durham, Executive Director, mentioned that Board elections will be in December 2022. 
Commissioner Walker said that he will be running for reelection. 

VIII. Adjourn

COMMISSIONER COOPER MADE A MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF 

COMMISSIONERS. COMMISSIONER WALLACH SECONDED THE MOTION. The motion passed 
unanimously. 

The meeting of the Board of Commissioners adjourned at 11:24 a.m. 

Seal 
DATE: 11/9/2022 

>� L,),Jl�
Bob Walker 
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